
Water and Sewer Design Manual V3.5.1 Changes 

This update to the design manual is to incorporate minor changes and corrections from V3.5. Minor 
versions contain changes to contacts, or small, non-design related changes to the Manual. 

This contact has changed: 
 
• One of the contacts for PennDOT has been changed from Anthony Antonelli to Calene Maroski. The 

phone number remains the same, and the new email is camaroski@pa.gov. 
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